
 

 

   

 
 

We have packed book bags full of 

Christmas reading material so 

please help your child to work their 

way through the books during the 

holiday. Children’s reading soon 

slips back if they are not reading 

for long periods of time. 

 

 

 

 
What a class! We were all so proud of them for their amazing 

performance of ‘The Miracle of Christmas’. They performed with 

such confidence and maturity. So many people have commented on 

how committed they were, what teamwork they demonstrated and 

just how amazing they all were. So many children stepped up and 

shone so brightly. They will have learnt a lot from the experience and 

I hope they feel so proud of what they achieved – well done Oak 

Class. I’d like to say a special thank you to all those children who 

filled in at the last minute – you were awesome! Well done to our 

narrators, Louisa and Jessica, to Lara, to Benji and to Megan.  

 

A fantastic week full of highlights and memories! Well done to Oak 

Class on being the most amazing class. It has been a fabulous first 

term and you all deserve a well-earned rest! 

 

Enjoy your Christmas and New Year everyone. 

We look forward to welcoming you back to school on 

Monday 6th January 2020! 

 

As the term ends we have some exciting news to share. Annie Cox-Doyle, 

our SENDCo Assist, will be leaving us for further exciting opportunities. 

Annie has supported us with passion and commitment this term and we wish 

her all the best in the new year. The Trust continues to invest heavily in the 

school, and the 2018-2019 outcomes for all schools have now been officially 

published. We are thrilled that St John’s have achieved their highest ever 

outcomes for Year 6, with 73% of children achieving at expected or higher. 

You can compare results across schools in the area on the DfE website 

www.compare-school-performance.service.gov.uk 

 

Walnut – 92.7% 

Oak – 93.5% 

Beech – 97.1% 

Willow – 91.7% 

Elm – 97.4% 

Chestnut – 98.4% 

Please ensure your child attends 

school every day. 

Every day missed is 6 hours 

of learning lost. 

Friday 20th December 2019  Oak / Y2 

 


